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From: Allen Davis <ardavis@co.eddy.nm.us>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 3:56 PM
To: NMOAI, NMENV; WasteRule, EMNRD, EMNRD
Cc: Gay West; Kernan, Gay; Jim Townsend; Cathrynn N. Brown (c.brown.nm55@gmail.com); Gregg
Fulfer (gregg.fulfer@nmlegis.gov); Griggs, Ron; Jerry Fanning
Subject: [EXT] Proposed Methane Regulations - Comment Letter
 
New Mexico Environment Department and New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural
Resources Department,
 
Please find attached a letter from myself on behalf of Eddy County for your
consideration as part of the public written comments regarding the methane rule draft
regulations.
 
Thank you for your consideration and the inclusion of these comments in your draft
development process.
 
 

Allen Davis
Eddy County Manager
101 W. Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM 88220
 
Email

 
(575) 887-9511 (o)
(575) 988-5687 (m)
ardavis@co.eddy.nm.us
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